James Feenan

From: WINSTON BOWEN <winstonfb@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 11:08 AM

To: pbscommissions

Subject: CDPs 2023-0018 and 0019

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We own the neighboring property just across Seadrift to this proposed development. With regard to
the two CDPs listed above, we have no objections. Indeed we welcome these improvements to the
property and are encouraged to see several features which will make the property more
environmentally sustainable.

Winston Bowen

15340 Seadrift Ave.

From downtown Caspar
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